SUMMARY OF THE EXTANT B&NES WORK REQUESTS FOR REVIEW AT THE CORSTON PARISH COUNCIL MEETING ON 29THMARCH 2017   
1. The A39 Road Surface within Parish Boundaries
Repair work undertaken in the autumn by the utility companies has required the new road surface to be removed in two separate locations. The replacement tarmac surface over the repairs appears to be of less quality and already shown some signs of subsidence as a result of heavy traffic. These repairs to the road surface are being kept under review to establish if remedial resurfacing is required. 
2.  Damaged Turnpike Trust marker on the A4 
B&NES have confirmed that, as soon as resources are available, they will undertake repairs to the damaged Turnpike Trust marker near Brook Bridge on the A4.  
3.  Heritage Direction Finger Posts 
B&NES have been requested to repair and refurbish the damaged Heritage signs at the Corston Fields crossroads.  
4.  Road safety at the junction of Corston Lane and the A4 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following yet another accident at the nearby bus stop, the Council agreed that there remains a significant danger to pedestrians in this area.  To reduce this risk, B&NES were asked to install a Puffin crossing at the site of Pedestrian Refuge close to the Corston Lane T-junction and to also to implement a reduction of the speed limit from 50 to 40mph along this section of the A4.  B&NES have declined the requests because the low footfall at this junction does not justify the cost of the work. 
5.  Replacement of a missing bollard at the A4 bus shelter near Corston Lane
B&NES have been asked to replace the missing bollard.

John May    
Clerk to Corston Parish Council     
23rdMarch 2017
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